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Engineering Branch 
Telephone : Extn. 
Telegrams : "Deputy" Brisbane 

GENERAL POST OFFICE. 
BRISBANE, B.1 

QUEEN SLA ND. 11th February, 1946. 

Your report of 1410.45 in regard to the reception 
of 4 QR., Brisbane, Queensland, is hereby acknowledged with 
thanks. as it was most comprehensive. 

2. Your log has been checked against the official Studio 
log and found to be correct, so we are pleased to verify your 
reception of 4 Q.R. 

3. I wish you continued success with your DX logging 
and offer my best wishes for your continued excellent 
Performance. 

Yours faithfully, 

(V.F. Kenna) 
for SUPERINTENDING -ENGINEER. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. No.2, 
Walnutport, 
PENSYLVANIA. U.S.A. 


